TO:
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DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

DIVISION OF FISH AND GAME
FIELD CORRESPONDENCE

Roswell C,Welch PLACE Porterville,Cal,

Click Relander DATE April 26th,1945

ROCK PAINTINGS

Dear MR.Relander:

Am very sorry that I am unable to help you with
any edditional location of painted rocks in Tulare County.
The only painted rocks that I know of in Tulare County are
the ones in the Tule Indian Reservation east of Porterville
which are well known and you are probably familiar with,

I know of several locations in Kern County eand
in Inyo County,If you would went me to locate these for you
I would be glad to do as much as I can to help you.A few of
them I would have difficulty in relocating as it has been
some years past since I was at the locations but a few of the
others I can readily locate.However,from my understanding of
your letter,you are interested only in.rock paintings in Tulare
County and nearby valley points.All that I know of are in the
mountain and desert areas,

Yours Very Truly,




